16-0058

St. Mary/St. Michael School

19 S. County Rd. J Cato, WI 54230 (920) 775-4366

December 8, 2015

Dear Business Owner:

On behalf of St. Mary/St. Michael School, the Home and School Association is currently planning its annual fundraising event, Winterfest, for February 20, 2016. It is an evening of fun that includes Silent and Oral Auctions, Basket Raffles, 50/50 Raffles and the popular "Room" Raffle. Our delicious homemade pork and/or turkey sandwich supper will also be available to those who attend. This will be the seventh year that 7 Lakes Golf and Dining in Cato will offer its facilities to hold the event.

St.Mary/St.Michael School is one of two remaining Catholic Schools in rural Manitowoc County. We rely heavily on this fundraising event to support the operation of our school. Money raised previous years has been used to keep up with changing technology, training staff in the Orton-Gillingham method of teaching, and general operations. Part of the wish list for the future includes providing the teachers with additional funds to purchase items for updating in their classrooms.

We hope that your business is willing to support our school with a donation suitable for our auction or raffle. Businesses that contribute will be listed as a generous donor in our Auction Booklet and donations with a value of \$25 or greater will receive two free meal tickets for the event. These tickets will be mailed to you soon after we receive your donation.

If you are able to help, please send your donation directly to the school at the above address. If you would like more information or would like a member of our group to pick up a donation please email cschmitz@stmarystmichael.com.

We are not able to say thank you enough to those who charitably donate to this event. Our school community is grateful for every donation as we understand everyone is burdened by the economy and increasing expenses. Your support will assure that we continually provide quality education to the children at St.Mary/St.Michael School.

With sincere gratitude,

The St.Mary/St.Michael School Home & School Association